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Dear Fellow Helpers in the Lord,

What would you do if you did not have a Bible? When a missionary
on the foreign fields wins people to Christ, it is imperative that they have
whole, hardback Bibles to give to them. Thank you for your prayers and
support for BEAMS so we can fill this need for Bibles.

Rene' and Freda Freret

BEAMS Biblical Heritage Exhibit

Dr. Mark Smith, Pastor of Faith Baptist Church in Tacoma, Washington,
and a team from his church are constructing an exhibit at BEAMS on the
history of the Bible. We hope to have this exhibit ready for people to
see during the BEAMS National Pastors' Conference February 25-26, 2019.
It will be one of the finest Bible exhibits in the south.

Matthew Henry Needs Bibles in India e

Recently, at the BEAMS Headquarters, we were honored :
to have a visit with Bro. Matthew Henry, missionary to ’
India. India

A ‘;‘ Bro. Julian Pope, founder of the BEAMS Bible ministry, brought Bro.
- / Henry to America and enrolled him in Tri-state Baptist College in Memphis,
Matthew Henry Tennessee. After graduating with his Bachelor's Degree, he enrolled at

Baptist Christian College in Shreveport, Louisiana, where he completed his Master's Degree.
He was ordained as a minister of the gospel by Baptist Tabernacle, then moved back to India
where his ministry has organized over 350 churches.

Bro. Henry has an annual Pastors' Conference in January and is expecting 139 pastors to
attend. He has asked us to supply Bibles for these pastors. It will take 5,000 Bibles to meet this
need. Any special offering toward this need would be appreciated.

National BEAMS Pastors' Conference
February 25-26, 2019
Speakers: David Gibbs; Raymond Barber; Tom Wallace; Joe Arthur;
Johnny Pope; Dan Carr, Sr; J. D. Weido

Thank You. Freda and I thank each of you so much for your prayers and faithful support.

Your Missionaries,
René and Freda Freret



